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Mail-in voting is well established in Oregon. We vote on a range of issues and this 

format allows us to examine the issues through the voters pamphlet and make an 

informed decision.  In person voting would result in reduced in person participation 

and in reduced informative voters, which is the whole objective of this bill.  


